
Dear Lion Brothers, 
 
Thank you so much  for the invalua-
ble support for Lion Gaston E. Co- 
rrea in his candidacy for 2nd. VDG 
D35-N , year 2024-2025.  
 
I have been able to visit many Clubs 
and learn more about their actions  
and they are still on our agenda , the 
visit the other Clubs that I will visit in 
the future to share my goals  and  at 
the same time , receive their opinions 
and actions that the District 35-N 
should take  in order to strengthen the 
union, working together, while grow-
ing and strengthening our Clubs and 
District. 
This , without losing the perspective 
of long - term work on the projects 
established by the District . 
                               
It has been a large and hard  journey , 
but enriching journey traveled , very 
valuable learning both locally and 
Internationally 
 
With your vote , we will reinforce the 
action of service in the Community in 
Lions projects of the District and  
Project Lions International President 
Patti Hill  “MISSION 1.5 Millions”.  
We will achieve the position  of our 
District 35-N as Leader of MD 35. 
 
 

 YOUR CANDIDATE, 
LION GASTON E. CORREA 

    GOD BLESS THE LIONS !! 

!!!THANK YOU!!! 


